Bank of Ireland announces new loan initiative providing vital finance to Ireland’s post-graduate students

Fees and maintenance finance with reduced payments during study period

Bank of Ireland announces the launch of Ireland’s first post-graduate loan initiative for current and prospective students, providing vital finance for fees and living costs.  Developed in conjunction with the Department of Education and Skills and the National Treasury Management Agency (NTMA)
 the new loan scheme will provide funding for the period of post-graduate study, supporting students in building a strong future for themselves, through higher education, and the broader economy      The latest figures, for September 2011, show that over 22,000 students registered for a post-graduate course in that year.
The new loan will cover the full cost of course fees, less any grant received towards fees.  It will be paid directly to the College or Institute, allows significantly reduced payments while studying, and is in the student’s own name.    Repayments will be interest-only for the period of study and an additional 3 months thereafter, at which point repayments will be capital and interest at 10.8% APR variable. The repayment period can be up to 5 years, depending on what best suits the student. 
In addition, a maintenance loan of up to €2,000 is available to those students who have previously received a maintenance grant as an undergraduate. The maintenance loan will be paid directly to the student. 
Minister for Education and Skills, Ruairí Quinn T.D., said “ I warmly welcome this initiative from Bank of Ireland to assist postgraduate students access the finance they need to pursue their further  studies.  Officials in my department have worked closely with the bank and the NTMA on this loan scheme which I hope will mean that students who were concerned about meeting the costs of post graduate studies will now be able to access these loans.”

Commenting on the new product Group Chief Executive, Bank of Ireland, Richie Boucher said: “Bank of Ireland has an absolute focus on deploying its capital, funding and resources to ensure that it is the leading Bank in Ireland.  A critical part of this is anticipating our customers’ needs and coming up with solutions to meet those needs which work for our customers and work for us.  The development of this new loan reflects our understanding of the needs of students and will provide vital funding to the current and future generations of Ireland’s post graduate students.” 
Further information is available from any Bank of Ireland branch nationwide or at www.bankofireland.com.  
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